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January 4, 2011

To:	Planning, Building and Zoning Committee, Finance and Administrative Committee, County Board

From:	Mike Warner, Executive Director
	Christine Gaynes, Watershed Engineer
	
RE:	FEMA-IEMA Severe Repetitive Loss Grant 2008 Emergency Appropriation


The Illinois Emergency Management Agency (IEMA) has executed the contract for the SMC to administer a $58,500 Severe Repetitive Loss (SRL) grant to elevate one flood prone property in unincorporated Antioch.

FEMA’s Severe Repetitive Loss Program provides funds for mitigation projects that reduce future flood losses.  The program is designed to minimize or eliminate the continued risk of flooding.

The total project cost was $64,236.56.  The grant provides 90% of the project funds which total $57,812.90.  The remaining 10% has come from the property owner.  SMC will receive funds from IEMA in the amount of $57,812.90 and will reimburse the property owner that same amount.

The Severe Repetitive Loss program is a voluntary program.  The structure was elevated above the Base Flood Elevation.
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